July 18, 2012

Mr. Jack Finn Jack Finn and Associates 105 Grove Street Montclair, NJ 07042

Dear Jack:

There is a Chinese Proverb that says "The person who says it cannot be done should not interrupt the person doing it." Jack, a lot of people probably said it couldn't be done, but you and your workers simply forged ahead and did it! And Saturday was a proof and celebration of that fact. It was a wonderful achievement.

We are more grateful than we can say for all you did for us. Having us back in our space in less than a year was nothing short of remarkable. You always seemed confident that it could be done and it was done. And as busy as you were, you were always there when we needed you and always in good humor.

Again, thank you for all you have done for us.

july 18, 2012

the or far k

Warmest regards, BOARD OF TRUSTEES

President